
 
 
 

Hello Friends, Family, and Neighbors! 
 

I don't know about you, but I could use some cake right about now! 
 
 

* * * * * CAKE NIGHT * * * * * 
 

will be held at the Baha’i Center on Saturday, September 16, 2017 from 7-10 pm 
 

Friends, the purpose of Cake Night is to EAT CAKE! (What a concept.)  
You are welcome to bring friends or people whom you have wanted to get to know better 

but needed a place to bring them. Tell all your friends to bring their friends, too.  
* informal attire * open house format * chat and visit while enjoying yummy treats * 

 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

 
You don't have to bring anything except your sweet tooth. However, if you are in the 

mood to try out a new recipe, bring your cake and see how it goes over with the crowd.  
As we all know by now, there is no such thing as too much cake! 

 
Diabetic? No problem. Gluten-free diet? No problem. There will be treats for you, too.  

The Baha’i Center is wheelchair accessible and family friendly.  
Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult. 

807 East Green Street, Urbana (6 blocks east of Lincoln Square)  
 
 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 
 

 

           
 

 
All	
  programs	
  and	
  events	
  at	
  the	
  Baha’i	
  Center	
  are	
  free	
  and	
  open	
  to	
  the	
  public.	
  


